Dear Patrick Brennan my name is Monica Fogarty and | am a casual longshoreman in Newport Oregon
ILWU local 53 | am writing you about my support for House Bill 2284 | was hired in October 2013 and |
haven’t worked a day since | was hired. my future depends on the port returning to shipping | believe if
this bill does not pass it will not only hurt job growth in Newport Oregon but also hurt the city by not
allowing revenue from shipping to support the community of Newport we need international shipping
back in Newport for the Family wage job growth and to help with the failing infrastructure of the port
unfortunately the current port commission only values the fishing industry not shipping at all so all of us
here in Newport Oregon are relying on hb 2284 to pass. sincerely Monica Fogarty llwu local 53
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